
RSC/PlacesWG/2023/1/WCEO response 

2 October, 2023 

 

To:     Renate Behrens, Chair, RDA Steering Committee  

CC:    Anne Welsh, RSC Secretary 

From:    Charlene Chou, WCEO  

Subject:           Formal response to RSC/PlacesWG/2023/2 – Revision of Corporate 

Body: jurisdiction governed and Place: jurisdiction governed of 

 

 

I approve of all the recommendations and thank the working group for the proposal. 

 

 

     
 


